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OBJECTION Application - 2020/4969/L - and all associated applications RE: 40 FROGNAL LANE

Dear Mr Lawlor
This application is another of those hideous applications to denigrate and reduce to rubble by small increments the
listed buildings in Hampstead, and this application and those associated with it at 40 Frognal Lane should be

refused.

In every way these applications are at odds with the Redington Frognal Neighbourhood Plan and preservation of
listed buildings.

Regards

Prof H McCarthy



